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Tēnā koe  

 

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 18 July 2023, in 

which you asked for: 
 

In regards to the AATH concessions, could I please have- 

1-concession returns numbers from the 2019 year 

2-concession return numbers from the 2020 year 

3-concession return numbers from the 2021 year 

4-concession return numbers from the 2022 year 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. Your questions 

and our responses are listed below: 

Question Year Report period 
Chamois 
numbers 

Bull Tahr 
numbers 

1 - Concession return numbers 
for the 2019 year 

2019 10 Feb - 30 April 66 124 

  1 May to 31 Aug 85 140 

2 - Concession return numbers 
for the 2020 year 

2020 10 Feb - 30 April 5 8 

  1 May to 31 Aug 0 0 

3 - Concession return numbers 
for the 2021 year 

2021 10 Feb - 30 April 2 2 

  1 May to 31 Aug 7 15 

4 - Concession return numbers 
for the 2022 year 

2022 10 Feb - 30 April 0 0 

  1 May to 31 Aug 44 42 

 

 

 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

Steve Taylor 

Director, Regulatory Services 

Department of Conservation 

Te Papa Atawhai 

 




